
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              November 12, 2019 

 

COMMUNICATION  
 Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award.  The 

 award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments.  Recipients for 

 October were: Addison Marsh, first grade; Brylee Johnson, fifth grade; Alena 

 Fitzmorris, junior high; Garrett Winters, high school.  

 

 Pioneer Picnic Association donated $2,500 to the Central Linn Track Fund.  These 

 proceeds came from the annual Pioneer Dam Run held the Sunday morning of Pioneer 

 Picnic.  The donation is placed in a designated account to be used specifically for a new 

 track.  

 

 Chairman Parker read a letter to the Board from OSAA, congratulating the Central Linn 

 girls’ soccer team for their sportsmanship nomination for their positive sportsmanship on 

 the soccer field. Each program that receives a nomination will be eligible to receive the 

 OSAA Sportsmanship Award.  

 

 Board members will be touring Lafayette Elementary, Albany, November 21 @ 3:00 to 

 view their recently installed factory built elementary by Modern Building Systems whom 

 will be installing the new junior high building, summer of 2020.  
 

BOARD ACTION 

 
➢ Approved meeting minutes of the October Regular Board Meeting.  

➢ Approved meeting minutes of the October 28 Board Work Session. 

➢ Approved no longer accepting Senior transfers for 2019-2020. 

➢ Approved temporary contract of Mary Barnett, special education teacher.  

➢ Approved WRK Engineers seismic engineering contract. 

➢ Acknowledged the hire of Steve Hummer, varsity softball coach and Jesse Lee, 

facilities technician.  

➢ Discussed Board Policy JFCIA, Student Drug Testing.  

➢ Adopted Board Policy JOA, Directory Information. 

 
BOARD WORK SESSION 

NOVEMBER 25, 2019 – 6:00 P.M. - MR. ROWTON’S ROOM @ CLHS 

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 9, 2019 – 6:30 P.M. – CLES LIBRARY 


